
Gloucester Township congratulates our EMS on moving into a newly reno-
vated facility in the Erial section of our Township. The Department of Public 
Works designed the facility with efficieny in mind. Our emergency services 
will be able to enjoy LED lighting as well as high-efficiency heating and cool-
ing systems.
“This facility has been put back to great use to serve the residents of Gloucester 
Township. I would like to give a special thanks to Public Works for completing 
it in a quick and professional manner. I would also like to thank the Glouces-
ter Township EMS Alliance, the Board of Directors, the Chief and all of our 
EMTs. You have taken this organization to new heights,” stated Mayor 
David R. Mayer.
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    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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Mayor Mayer and GTEMS President of the Board of Directors, 
Ray Currey Jr., cut the ribbon and congratulated first responders 
at the new EMS location at 1 Woodshire Dr. in the Erial section 
of Gloucester Township. The Township appreciates emergency 
services and hopes the new facility will be a positive contribu-
tion to overall success of the GTEMS! 

GTEMS Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony

Enjoy the first movie of this season this Friday: “Finding Dory”!

Don’t forget your blankets and chairs for this free movie night under the stars! Food and 

games available at 7:30 PM. Movie begins at dusk. Free admission!

Come Out to Veterans Park 

Tomorrow and Enjoy “Finding Dory”!



JoAnn Lauri is a preschool teach-
er that has educated and touched 
the lives of the youth of Gloucester 
Township for 33 years. She is well 
respected among her peers and the 
community.
She is known to be hard-working by 
her co-workers not only for her ded-
ication to her students, but also for 
maintaining two jobs throughout the 
years. JoAnn has been an educator 
for many years and has even taught 
some of the parents of her

The Gloucester Township Police Department en-
courages parents to spend a few minutes teaching  
their children about safety, as this could mean the 
difference between life and death. 
Every year in the United States, thousands of chil-
dren are reported missing or abducted. Though the 
vast majority are often located quickly, this continu-
ing problem underscores the need for parents, com-
munities, and law enforcement to take an active role 
in showing children how to be safe. 
The Take 25 Campaign, created by the National Cen-
ter for Missing & Exploited Children (NCMEC), en-
courages parents and guardians to take 25 minutes on 
May 25, National Missing Children’s Day, to talk to 
their children about staying safe. 
If you have any questions please contact the Glouces-
ter Township Community Relations Bureau at 856-
228-4011 or email Officer Jenn McLaughlin at Jm-
claughlin@gtpolice.com or Officer Erica Marconi at 
EricaMarconi@gtpolice.com. 

current students.
She began in the program’s early years 
at the Municipal Building and moved 
to the Recreation Center where she has 
taught children for the last three de-
cades.
JoAnn’s own daughter was one of the 
first students in the Gloucester Town-
ship Preschool program.
She is now retiring, but will continue in 
her lifelong commitment to children by 
taking care of her young grandson
Mayor David Mayor congratulates 
JoAnn on her retirement and wishes her 
continued success, happiness, and good 
health in the years to come.

TAKE 25 ON MAY 25

Township Preschool 
Teacher Retires 
After 33 Years 

The yearly Memorial Day Service is held to honor Gloucester Township’s fallen heroes 

who have laid down their lives to protect the United States of America and its people. 

These brave men and women are remembered with reverence for their sacrifices. Come 

out to Veterans Park and show your support for those who fought for our country!

If you have questions regarding this event please contact Ptl. Jenn McLaughlin at 

(856)374-5735

Memorial Day Service at Veterans Park, 
Monday, May 29th, 11 am 



Be Part of Summer Stage’s 
Enchanting Children’s Theatre! This is the fifth video in our new series called “Ask 

The Mayor”, discussing ways the Township is 
working locally to combat the drug crisis affecting 
so many cities across the nation. We will be film-
ing various days at locations and events throughout 
the Township. If you see our cameraperson please 
feel free to “Ask The Mayor” and possibly be in an 
up-coming video!

ASK THE MAYOR

Contact Mainstage
(855)-936-2467, ext. 6
Mainstage.org

If you have any questions or concerns that need 

immediate attention, please feel free to call Mayor 

Mayer’s office at 856-374-3514 or email mayor@

glotwp.com 

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Be part of the enchanting world of Summer 
Stage and audition for Mainstage Center 
for the Arts Children’s Theatre season. Au-
ditions for children entering sixth through 
twelfth grades for the productions of Once 
on this Island, Jr; The Lion King, Jr.; and 
Elf, Jr. will take place June 5th, 6th, and 8th, 
6:30 p.m. at Lincoln Hall, Camden County 
College, Blackwood, NJ. Each participant 
will receive everything they need at the 
auditions, but they must have previously

registered for Summer Stage’s Children’s 
Theatre program or register the evening of 
the auditions. This program is $595 for the 
entire seven weeks of the Summer Stage 
camp, which runs from 9 am to 3 pm. 
Latchkey is also available for an added fee.
The auditions are done in a supportive and 
caring atmosphere. Everyone who registers 
receives the opportunity to perform in one 
of the shows, plus the final musical revue at 
the end of the season. No child is eliminat-
ed.

http://glotwp.com/information/ask-the-mayor/

